
MRS. DWIGHT D. EISENHOWER 

Dear Mrs. Carter: 

60 Morningside Drive 
New York, New York 
August 25, 1952 

Mrs. Eisenhower has asked me to thank you for 
your most delightful invitation to visit the 
Hotel Texas on August 30th. Unfortunately, 
she will be in New York on that date and will 
not be able to take advantage of your good offer. 

She wishes you the best of success with your 
new hotel. 

¥.ind.est regards• 

Mrs. Yinnie Carter 
1220 Broad 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely, 


